
Message from Editor in Chief

I am pleased to present Volume 7, Issue 1 of Oodhbodhan. This issue includes a diverse 
range of articles that explore cutting-edge developments in engineering, technology, and applied 
sciences. These articles reflect the latest research and innovations in the field, providing valuable 
insights and fostering discussions among academics, engineers, and industry professionals.

The authors of this issue have contributed significant advancements in various subfields, 
from sustainable energy solutions to emerging technologies in artificial intelligence. I believe 
that the findings presented here will spark new ideas and inspire future research.

I also want to express our sincere gratitude to the peer reviewers whose rigorous evaluations 
helped ensure the high quality of these manuscripts. Their efforts are instrumental in maintaining 
the academic integrity of the journal.

I hope you find this issue insightful and valuable for your work. As always, I welcome 
feedback and contributions for future editions.

Rajesh Bhattarai
Editor in Chief
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